From: Henry Hundt <agustohundt@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 3:55 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>
Subject: In Support of Kegonsa Solar Project (CUP 02577)

Hi,

| would like to briefly state my support for UW Madison’s conditional use permit for the siting of solar argivoltaics array
at their Kegonsa Research Campus. The plan will allow for a rich and critical educational tool to examine the ways solar
pv and agriculture can utilize the same space. The project will also provide critical clean energy capacity and help UW
Madison reach its goal of reaching carbon neutral operation. The project has been designed to reduce impact on local
views and is a great example of a renewable energy project working with the context of the local community.

Thanks,

Henry Hundt
1225 E Dayton St Madison WI



